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Powering Sydney’s Future 
POTTS HILL TO ALEXANDRIA TRANSMISSION CABLE PROJECT 

COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION 

Preliminary works at Camdenville Park, St Peters 

TransGrid is installing a new underground electricity cable from Potts Hill to Alexandria. The Powering Sydney’s Future 

project will ensure a safe, reliable and affordable electricity supply for Sydney’s CBD and surrounding areas. You can 

view a map of the cable route at www.transgrid.com.au/psf. 

Work to install temporary fencing and hoarding in Camdenville Park, adjacent to the rail corridor will take place during a 

pre-existing planned rail power outage on Saturday, 31 October 2020. This work is needed to protect workers during 

future works to construct a cable bridge adjacent to Bedwin Road Bridge. A map of the work location is included overleaf. 

Work activities 

Activities on site: 

> Delivery of a five-tonne excavator to Camdenville Park. 

> Clearing and grubbing of vegetation on the southern side of the new cable bridge. 

> Installing temporary fencing and a plywood hoarding around de-energised above ground power cables. 

Plant and equipment used will include: 

> An excavator. 

> A delivery truck and lighter work vehicles. 

> Hand tools. 

Work hours 

Work will be undertaken during standard work hours from 8am – 1pm, on Saturday, 31 October. 

 

How will the work affect you? 

> These works will involve an increase in construction vehicles to and from the site. 

> These works will generate some noise. However, our crews will seek to limit these impacts as much as possible.   

> Intermittent noise may be heard from the site during pick up and laydown of equipment. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Powering Sydney’s Future project team on 1800 955 588, or at 

psf@transgrid.com.au. 

http://www.transgrid.com.au/psf
mailto:psf@transgrid.com.au
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with us 

Please visit our website: www.transgrid.com.au/psf or contact the Powering Sydney’s Future project team: 

Community Information Line: 1800 955 588 Email: psf@transgrid.com.au 

 

Location of preliminary work 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The health and safety of our people, customers and the community and ensuring a reliable supply of electricity to 
NSW and the ACT are our highest priorities during the COVID-19 crisis. 

TransGrid and our contractors, as a minimum, adhere to the recommendations of SafeWork NSW along with the 
advice of other state and federal authorities to effectively manage the risk of COVID-19 to workers and others in the 
work environment. This involves maintaining effective controls including social distancing, stringent hygiene and 
specific work planning and access protocols at our work sites. 
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